Oéroniea & Leal

Naples, FIl 34120

June 28, 2007

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce L. Scheiner
P.O. Box 60049
Ft. Myers, FL 33906-6049

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Scheiner,

As you probably remember, I was one of the recipients for the Make A
Difference Award. I am writing now to thank you for being wonderful hosts.
Also to thank you for opening doors to my future. I'm also grateful to all the
people at Associates and Bruce L. Scheiner who helped work on the
banquet. We had the most outstanding time there. Mr. Scheiner I will most
likely be contacting you in August about attending West Point; Mrs.
Scheiner I will most gratefully take your advice and join the JAGG Team
once I am in J R.O.T.C. Thank you both for your kindness and very useﬁd
advice that will help me in the long run.

Sincerely,




